
   

PROBUS CLUB OF EMU PARK, CENTRAL QUEENSLAND 

 

The Singing Ship erected to commemorate the landing of Capt. Cook in 1788.  
It stands on the headland in Emu Park  

Our club meets every second Thursday of the month at the Sunset Ridge Retirement Village in the Recreation Room, 

Zilzie, at 10am. We currently have 33 members and with growing interest within the community this may increase in 

the near future.  

Because of our enthusiastic Activity Officer, Bevan, we always have a full itinerary of social activities held monthly. 

Occasionally we partner up with the Yeppoon Probus Club and enjoy joint events, either, lunches or excursions.   As 

with our Program Officer, John, he always has a very interesting “line up” of Guest Speakers who entertain us at our 

meetings with their stories of life or work experiences.   

We welcome all visitors to our area to come and join us at our meetings.  Then you can tell us about what happens in 

your Club and district. We have a wonderful community at Emu Park and surrounds. The Area is growing and we have 

some exceptional landmarks along our Capricorn Coast.  We boast the Keppel Islands and on the mainland Cattle 

properties, pineapple farms and the limestone Caves just north of Rockhampton to name a few.  This area is 

abundant with history including the old mining towns which exhibit their old times at their Museums.  

Please contact the President Geoff or the Secretary Helen on our email: emuparkprobusclub@gmail.com  if you 
would like more information and be part of a great friendly group of people at “The Park”.    
 

 

Our recent Social Outing visiting St Aubin’s Historical House, Rockhampton  
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